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Recent Trenton Water Works
Updates and Ongoing Efforts

At the time of this e-mail newsletter, recent media reports have
indicated that the State of New Jersey's Department of Community
Affairs will allow the City of Trenton to proceed with the use of a
private company to assist in the management and operations
of Trenton Water Works.

Mayor Kelly Yaede and her administration continue to monitor this
latest development, as well as continue to have contact with the
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, which
regulates water quality issues for Trenton Water Works.

Within the past two weeks, Mayor Yaede called for the New
Jersey Department of Environmental Protection to hold a
meeting with local leaders on the ongoing issues with Trenton
Water.

Click Here to View February 17th Letter

Click Here to View January 24th Letter

Additionally, Mayor Yaede has previously called for the State of
New Jersey to take over the water utility; however the State did
not do so.

Click Here to View

Also recently reported was the surplus that Trenton Water Works
had amounted during the period when the utility was understaffed.
Back in 2014, amid similar reports of amounting surplus and the
inefficiency of Trenton Water Works, Mayor Yaede publicly called
for the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities to scrutinize this
very same issue.

Click Here to View




